
What is the Shuttle? 
The Shuttle is a mobile interactive unit. Its main objective is to provide the general public and other target 

audiences with the chance to interact with various road safety campaigns and to spread the message about the 
importance of road safety. The new Shuttle has been on the road since June 2016. 
 

 
 

Using the latest simulations and immersive technologies this experience aims to raise awareness around killer 
behaviours such as speeding, driver distraction, driver fatigue, driving under the influence of alcohol, and many other 
issues.  

Test your driving skills and reaction time on the car simulators and break reaction timer. Try to avoid 
distractions in busy city traffic or stay awake on a late night drive in the virtual reality simulators. Cyclists can brush up 
on rules of the road in a surround screen simulator, whilst the motorcycle simulator offers insight into what the road 
looks like from a biker’s perspective. 

 

 
 
The Road Safety Educators are a team of qualified teachers who accompany the shuttle at all events. They will lead 
the sessions and introduce participants to the experience and learning objectives. They will be on hand throughout 
the session to discuss all aspects of road safety and address any queries attendees may have. 


